
 

 

NEWSLETTER 08 DECEMBER 2017NEWSLETTER 08 DECEMBER 2017NEWSLETTER 08 DECEMBER 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Week 7 
 
 

Monday 11th Dec 
 
 

Tuesday 12th Dec 
2pm KS1  
Christmas Nativity   
 
 

Wed 13th Dec 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
6pm KS2  
Christmas  
Extravaganza 
 

Thurs 14 Dec 
8:55am NSPCC 
Assembly—All 
welcome 
3pm Drop In Zone 
 

Friday 15th Dec 
Christmas Jumper 
Day 
2:30pm  
Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 8 
 
 

Mon 18th Dec 
 
 

Tuesday 19th Dec 
2:30 Christingle 
Service— 
All welcome 
 

Wed 20th Dec 
 

CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAYS 

21/12—04/01/18 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

 

 

Kearsney:   1020Kearsney:   1020 

Redoubt:      978Redoubt:      978  

Burgoyne:    978Burgoyne:    978  

Connaught:  946Connaught:  946  

         Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Darcey, Dibya, Jiyesh,   
   Samuel G, David, Nancy & Elsie-Grace 
 

                                 The winner this week is… DARCEY!!! 

                                Please turn over to read her work.   

 OUR SUPERSTARS! 

Our superstars this week are:Alana, Sakses, Blake, 
Dipsikha, Freddie, Barez, Niraj, Joseph, Angel, 

 Oliver T, Finlay, Faye, Kristopher, Lareen, Ella & Rickzin. 

Well done! 

NSPCC Fundraising Update 
 

Thank you to all the children for their efforts at 
fundraising for the NSPCC and to all the family 

and friends who have sponsored the children.  A count has been 
done and a total of £392.75 has been raised.  You are still able to  

return late forms until Wednesday, 13 December. 
Well done everyone!! 

The Annual Christmas Jumper Day is  
upon us so dig out your jumper or 

any other sensible Christmas themed 
item of clothing and get it ready for next Friday,  

15th December when you can wear it to school with your 
own clothes.  We are asking for £1 donation towards 

the “Save the Children” charity. 

A HUGE Thank You 

I would just like to say a huge ‘THANK YOU’ to all who were involved in 

 organising the Christmas Fete, particularly Father Christmas and his Elves!   

It was a fantastic event and, as ever, successful events like this do not arrange 

themselves.  Not only did the FOGS team man the stalls on the day, a lot of 

effort went into resourcing raffles prizes, drinks, cups, cakes, reindeer food, 

sweets etc. in the weeks leading up to the event.  Then of course there was the 

food preparation on the day by many of our parents -   

(How many momos?? And we still ran out!!) 

A special mention to Pete Evans too, who volunteered to arrange and  

supervise toasting marshmallows by the campfire while families were waiting 

to see Father Christmas.   

Such efforts have not gone unnoticed by the staff and we thank you all 

 enormously.   Mrs Day and all the Guston staff team. 

There will be a separate FOGS newsletter  coming home next week with more 

acknowledgements and photos. 
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